
 

 1 OFFICIAL 

We are approaching 
completion of construction 
Over the past two years, we have been upgrading the 
Mortdale Maintenance Centre to enable the entire Tangara 
fleet to be serviced from this location as part of the More 
Trains, More Services program. 

Behind the walls of the maintenance centre, we have: 

• Demolished the old maintenance sheds to make room 
for a new bogie exchange system  

• Constructed a new bogie exchange system to facilitate 
the automatic transfer of bogies 

• Widened the driveway off Hurstville Road to enable 
bogie delivery/collection 

• Decommissioned an old substation and installed a new 
electrical substation 
 

 

 
• Reinstated staff parking at the location of the 

decommissioned substation 
• Civil work to support the above-mentioned activities, 

including track modification, drainage work and new 
retaining walls 

• Associated electrical and lighting work. 
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A train bogie is a mechanical element that 
comprises of a set of 4 train wheels, 
suspensions, and brakes on a frame. The 
Bogie Exchange System will enable the 
bogies to be mechanically transferred 
between buildings and facility levels, 
improving the maintenance capabilities of 
the centre. 

Images showing construction progress of the new Bogie Exchange System  



 

 
2 OFFICIAL 

What work is left? 
With only minor activities remaining at the Mortdale 
Maintenance Centre, we’re expecting to demobilise in 
August 2022. In the coming weeks, we will be:  

• Completing the fit-out and commissioning the new 
Bogie Exchange System  

• Completing construction of the new access road 
• Finalising electrical activities required to commission 

the new substation 
• Re-commissioning a rail loop road adjacent to the 

maintenance building. 

Upcoming night work 
The project has achieved a number of milestones in recent 
months and in preparation for construction completion, 
some weekend work will be required between July and 
August 2022. 
This work has been scheduled to take place between: 

• Friday 29 July and Monday 1 August  
• Friday 19 and Monday 22 August. 

 

Construction hours 

Standard construction hours on this project are 7am-6pm 
Monday to Friday and 8am-1pm on Saturdays. 

Thank you for having us 
We would like to thank you, our closest neighbours, for your 
patience and understanding as we have worked to improve 
the capacity of the Mortdale Maintenance Centre, playing 
our part in making Sydney a more productive and liveable 
city. 
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